
 

 

6 May 2024 
 
 
Professor USHIKI Tatsuo M.D. PhD 
President 
Niigata University 
Japan 
 
 
Dear Professor Ushiki 
 
Greetings from Western Sydney University.   

On behalf of the University, I would like to extend our congratulations on your 75th 
anniversary as a higher education institution. This is a remarkable achievement and one 
which you should be justly proud of. 

Seventy-five years of academic excellence, innovation, and community building is a 
remarkable milestone that reflects the dedication and hard work of generations of faculty, 
staff, students, alumni, and supporters. In this time, Niigata University has demonstrated 
ongoing commitment to the pursuit of learning and the advancement of society. 

I am confident that the innovation, resilience, and excellence that has defined Niigata 
University will continue to guide it towards an even brighter future.  

Western Sydney University is proud of its partnership with Niigata University and we look 
forward to deepening this friendship through future collaborations. 

Once again, congratulations on the 75th anniversary of Niigata University.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Professor Clare Pollock 
Interim Vice-Chancellor and President 
 
 


